Annual Report 2019
Brain Modulation for Neuro-recovery

This is a new sig group formed in 2019 approved by WFNR and led by Dr. Wayne Feng from Duke University of Medical Center. We have started to build the group, to increase membership and to distribute a quarterly news letter highlighting the important publication, research, technology in the field of brain modulation. The first quarterly newsletter was released in March, 2020.  We hope to host a neuromodulation session on the world congress of neuo-rehabilitation (WCNR) this year in Lyon France. 
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